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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2197 allows stream-water permit holders to explain any unused water in a mandatory annual 

report submitted to the Oklahoma Water Resources Board. OWRB estimates a fiscal impact of 

$100,000 for salary and benefits of one FTE. 

 

FY’25 Impact: $100,000.00 

 

Full Year Impact: $100,000.00 
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